Frost and Sullivan Recognizes Bosch Healthcare’s
Contribution Towards Remote Patient Monitoring
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Frost and Sullivan have awarded Bosch Healthcare with the North
American market Share Leadership Award for 2011. They have
chosen Bosch Healthcare for their contribution in the field of patient
healthcare monitoring sector.

Remote patient Monitoring system

The remote patient monitoring products from Bosch have a proven performance track record on the line of remote patient monitoring
systems such as the T400 Home Health Monitor, Health Buddy System etc. The home telehealth products from Bosch monitor the

vital parameters and perform remote disease management.

The two most popular product offerings from Bosch are the T400 Home health Monitor and Health Buddy System. These systems
provide effective care for chronic diseases and post-acute care of patients with complex disorders. The Health Buddy System in
particular suits medical needs such as long-term management of patients suffering from chronic diseases, while the T400 Home
Health Monitor suits post-acute home healthcare needs. Apart from home monitoring systems, Bosch has also provided healthcare
and disease management systems that have helped Department of Veteran’s Affairs in their home telehealth programs. The Market
Share Leadership Award is given in recognition of a company’s products that have a major share in the market, in terms of revenue

or units.

Source: http://www.bosch-telehealth.com
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